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23 December 2003

Mr Jonathon Curtis

Secretary

Select Committee on Medicare

Dear Mr Curtis,

Submission to the Select Committee on Medicare to inquire into issues relating to the Government’s MedicarePLUS proposals

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a submission to the above enquiry.  The Australian Nursing Federation welcomes the close scrutiny of the Select Committee into issues relating to the Government’s MedicarePLUS proposals.  

The ANF is committed to the universality of Medicare.  It is an affirmation of a fundamental premise of Australian society – those who have more, help those who have less – those who are strong, help those who are less strong.  The significant changes the Federal Government announced to the Fairer Medicare package show that it wasn’t fair after all.  The changes however fall well short of ensuring universal access and equity.  

As the largest professional nursing body representing 130,000 nurses and health care workers, we have grave concerns that Australia will head towards a US style health system, with thousands of Australians being uninsured or underinsured.

Please contact Gerardine (Ged) Cowin in the Melbourne office (or gcowin@anf.org.au)  if you require any further information.
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Yours sincerely

JILL ILIFFE

Federal Secretary









